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14 March 2023 

 

Dear Parents 

 

LOTTERY FUNDING FOR BREAKFAST CLUB 

 

We are very pleased to inform you that we have been successful in securing funding from the National 

Lottery to fund our breakfast club for those struggling with the cost-of-living crises. 

 

Through this funding we can accommodate up to 30 children per day between the hours of 7:30-8:40 

am free of charge from Monday 17 April 2023 until our funding expires on 31 March 2024. 

 

Children should arrive no later than 8:00 am each day so we are able to provide them with a breakfast 

to enable them to be ready to learn in their lessons.  Our staff will escort the children to their classes at 

8:40 am. 

 

If you are interested in your child/children joining this facility, please e-mail office@fawbert-

barnards.essex.sch.uk with your requirement details and we will be in contact with you.  

 

It is important that we are notified and you are registered for this service on a termly basis so we can 

maintain correct registers and ratios for the children.  We are unable to accept people without prior 

registration.  If the service is over-subscribed, looked after children and those in receipt of pupil 

premium funding will be given first priority. 

 

At the end of our funding (31 March 2024) our breakfast club will continue, but on a paid for basis. 

 

We look forward to helping support our children on this new adventure. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Sue Spearman 

Headteacher 
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